
Anti-Discrimination Disclaimer 

 

This office complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not 
discriminate based on race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. This 
office does not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, 
national origin, age, disability, or sex. 

 

If you believe that this office has discriminated in another way based on race, 
color, national origin, age, disability, or sex, you can file a grievance with our 
doctor at the address, phone number or email address provided on this 
website under the "Contact" tab. 

You can file a grievance in person or by mail, fax, or email. If you need help 
filing a grievance, our doctor and staff are available to help you. 
 


